
REPORT OF NATIONAL WEBINAR BY DEPARTMENT OF KAUMARABHRITYA 

Department of Kaumarabhritya, Shree RMD Ayurved College & Hospital, Wagaldhara, Gujarat 

organized a national webinar on occasion of “World Breastfeeding Week- 2020” on 5 August 

2020. The one-day webinar was conducted on online live streaming platform Zoom and was also 

broadcast on Facebook live on the official page of the institution. The program was started at 10 

AM by invoking the prayer. Dr. Rajesh Ratani, Principal & Medical Superintendent of the 

institution presented the welcome and keynote address.  Dr. Divyakumari Solanki, Assistant 

Professor, Shree RMD Ayurved College & Hospital welcomed the resource persons and all the 

participants.  

In the first session, Dr. Kalpana S. Patel, Professor & HOD, Department of Kaumarabhritya, 

IPGT&RA, Jamnagar enlightened the participants on the topic “Panchakarma in Kaumarabhritya 

: Clinical experience” from 10.15 Am to 11.45 AM. She shared her clinical experiences in the 

session and threw light on various issues related to Panchakarma in Balaroga. This was followed 

by question and answer session.  

In the second session, Dr. Prasanna Keshav B., Associate Professor, Department of 

Kaumarabhritya, Karnataka Ayurveda Medical College, Managluru, Karnataka elaborated on the 

topic “Present norms in infant feeding practices” from 12 PM to 1 PM. He presented the recent 

updates on breastfeeding along with discussion on various common issues related to breast 

feeding. The session included question and answer part.  

Dr. Geetha Kumari S., Associate Professor & HOD, Department of Kaumarabhritya, Shree RMD 

Ayurved College & Hospital delivered the vote of thanks. Dr. Dinal Tandel emceed the program. 

Dr. Sandip Patil, Dr. Pankaj Musale  Dr. Jayant Ingle & Dr.Meera Nair provided the technical 

support.  

The webinar was attended by 300 participants including faculties, UG & PG students of different 

institutions and practitioners. All the participants were issued e-certifiactes. Overall, the program 

was well organized and was successful in upgrading the knowledge of participants.  



 


